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The Honorable Samuel J. Chif k -

Secretary of the Commission
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555 ,'

_

Dear Secretary Chilk:

The June 17, 1986 NUMARC letter to Chairman Palladino, rorwarding NUMARC
comments on the proposed rulemaking for station blackout, contained a minor
error in the cover letter.

Enclosed is a corrected copy of the June 17, 1986 cover letter. Please
replace the initial letter with the corrected copy and docket the corrected
copy. The correction is noted by a sidebar in the right-hand margin.

Thank you for your assistance.

Yours truly,

, ob 7-'

d. H. Mil er, Jr.
Chairman
Steering Committee
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